Merryfield Hall Yearly Report 2023-2024

The hall was supported very well this year with the usual and extra hirings.
Our Coronation breakfast was a great success with serval residents attending.

The markets have been well attended although a few more stall holders would
be welcome.

Our clothes collection was a success and we will probably continue with this in
the future.

Unfortunately the boiler broke completely and our reserve account had to be
used to replace it.

However, we are very grateful to all those who have contributed so far
especially to the Parish Council for their generous donation.

Although the boiler has been paid for the reserve account is almost empty so
the donations are going towards replenishing it in case of any other
emergencies.

Many thanks to all that support us.
- Merryfield Hall Trustees



